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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Part 617 of the implementing regulations pertaining to Article 8 – State 

Environmental Quality Review Act (SEQRA) of the Environmental Conservation Law.  A Draft Generic Environmental 

Impact Statement (DGEIS) has been completed an accepted for the Nassau County Mosquito Control Plan.  Comments on 

the DGEIS will be accepted by the Lead Agency, Nassau County Department of Public Works (NCDPW) until March 17, 

2017.  A public hearing on the DGEIS will be held on February 16, 2017 at the Nassau County Planning Commission 

Meeting starting no earlier than 11AM at the following location:  1550 Franklin Avenue, Main Floor, Mineola, New 

York. 

 

The DGEIS may be obtained from: 

The DGEIS is available for public review at the NCDPW office listed below, and is also available online at the NCDPW’s 

website:  https://www.nassaucountyny.gov/1872/Mosquito-Control 

 

Written comments may be provided to: 

John Perrakis 

DPW – Planning 

c/o Mosquito Control Program Comments 

1194 Prospect Avenue, Westbury, New York 11590 

Email:  jperrakis@nassaucountyny.gov 
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